
Celebration Team meets
monthly throughout the year to
plan ways to recognize and
acknowledge the positive
accomplishments of our
students and provide just a
splash of more fun at school
for them each month.  Thank
you to all of the team, and
great job this year Kids! 

We hope you have a great
summer!
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Year End Updates

It was a very special,
positive end to the school
year for the Elementary
Students!  Our Student
Celebrations Team hosted
our annual school wide
carnival again. 

The Carnival included
Bouncy Houses, Bubbles,
Chalk, Visits from all three
local Libraries, Can Toss,
Connect Four, Kickball
Tournament, the Classic
Drip, Drip, Drop game
(pictured above), and our
always popular MInnow
Races (pictured below
right). We always
appreciate Mr. Brown’s
expertise in this area!  

Unity Elementary’s Student

Ending the Year
Positively!

Where Little Learners 
Expect Great Things! 

Excellent Behavior
First Class
Achievement
Lasting Memories
and Friendships
Incredible 4th
Grade Group
heading up
Title 1 Transition In
Progress
Schedule Planning
AGR Completion
Hiring - come work
at Unity!


